Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
October 2006 Report

On-Site Assistance – 7 (1 Principal)
	Prairie Central HS 

Huntley HS (P)

	Kendall Co. AITC

Livingston Co. AITC

McClean Co. AITC

McHenry Co. AITC

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 4   Participants – 502
· Insects Alive- Livingston Co. Ag Expo- Pontiac; 425
· Section 10 IAVAT CSAT Training, Clifton- 9 
· SAE Best Practices- Beginning FFA Advisor Workshop, Springfield- 22
· What is Illinois Ag Education Presentation, Bus Trip Participants, On the Way to Indianapolis, IN - 46
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 7
· IAVAT Professional Development Teleconference
· FFA Beginning Advisor Workshop, Springfield

· VALEES EFE Director meeting, Sugar Grove

· Green Industry Association meeting, Woodridge

· FCAE ISTA Teleconference

· NASAE Conference, Indianapolis, IN

· National FFA Convention, Indianapolis, IN
Other Activities

· Prepared packets and details for National FFA Bus Trip.

· Judged Agric-Science fair at National FFA Convention

· Correspond with St. Anne, Momence, and McHenry High Schools on implementing an agriculture program at their schools.
· Spoke with several teachers, principals and counselors about National FFA Convention attendance grants

· Sent Ag Ed career information letters to 3 high school students

· Prepared my Poultry mAGic presentation for ISTA conference

· Updated teacher information on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled – 1803 Car

192 Bus
Commentary

There is still a great interest in starting St. Anne’s Ag program. Their BOE gave the Supt. Permission to pursue the idea further, and a meeting will happen in early November. The National FFA Convention bus trip went well; participants seemed to enjoy the experience. It is very difficult to convince administrators that this is more important than their daily routine, but I will work on that as I build rapport with them in the future.     












